
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes                       Term 2  2024-2025              Topic: I am a Citizen 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We've had another busy and fun filled 

term and can’t quite believe it’s almost 

Christmas! 

 

A couple of weeks ago we had the 

opportunity to go to the Inclusion Games 

in Maidenhead. This event was run by 

London Irish and the students were 

excellent at representing the school and 

having a go at the various sports. 

 

In Maths, we have continued to work 

hard at developing our number skills and 

applying their knowledge to help 

problem solve. In English, we have 

practised reading/phonics skills on a daily 

basis and generated sentences in our 

lessons. 

 

Alongside our LifeSkills Challenge, the 

students have used their knife skills to 

bake and cook recipes that could be 

replicated at home. In addition to this, 

they have used a range of electrical 

appliances in the kitchen to help build 

confidence. 

 

In music we have been busy practicing 

for our Christmas performance. We were 

so very proud of the courage the 

students had to perform in front of 

parents and staff. They worked so hard for 

the past couple of weeks!! 

 

In the World of Work, we have been 

learning all about CV writing and had a 

workshop from HealthReach about 

careers in the NHS.  

 

 

Have a Merry Christmas!  
Kieron, Helen, Tracy and Ellie 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Thursday 19th December - End of term.  

Monday 6th January - INSET day   

Tuesday 7th January - First day of Spring term 1.  

Friday 14th February -Last day of Spring term 1.  

 

 


